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State of South Carolina
Office of the Bobernor

Nikkt R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLumBia 29201

March 2, 2015

Ms. Kathleen McCullough
121 Preister Lane
Aiken, South Carolina 29803

Dear Ms. McCullough,

Thank you for your correspondence to Governor Haley regarding access to broadband. We have
reviewed it and determined that Connect South Carolina is best suited to respond to your
concern, and [ have referred your correspondence accordingly. A representative from Connect
South Carolina constituent services should be contacting you soon, and may be reached at
ahighley@connectednation.org or 502.572.7718. Please do not hesitate to contact Governor
Haley again if she may be of assistance on this or another issue.

Best Regards,

Hal Peters
Policy Analyst

cc: Connect South Carolina



